
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Weekly Northgate News – 6th September 2024  

  
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the year.  We are really proud of how well the children have 

settled back in school.  We are looking forward to welcoming our new children in the Reception classes 

and also welcome new children who have already joined us across the year groups and in Sunflowers.   

 

New Staff 

 

We are pleased to welcome Mr Moore who is teaching in Year 4 and Mr Williams, our new PE Coach.    

Important Dates  

Wednesday 11th September – Meet the Teacher event KS1, KS2 at 2.45 

Wednesday 16th September – Time and Tide Visit – Y3 classes – details to follow 

Thursday 19th September – Reception Phonics Café at 2.30 

Thursday 26th and Friday 27th September – Northgate Primary School’s 50 year celebrations – 

details to follow 

Monday 7th to Thursday 10th October – Y5 and Y6 Bikeability Training 

Wednesday 16th October – YR and Y6 Height and Weight Checks 

Wednesday 23rd October – Y2/3/4 School Disco 

Friday 25th October – Inset Day 

Monday 28th to Friday 1st November – Autumn Half Term Break 

Monday 4th November – First day back at school 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Susan Bacon     

Headteacher 
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